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LOOKING AHEAD

What have UHS students been up to?

September 16-20 is
Homecoming Week. Many
student activities and athletic
events will create a memorable
week, capped off with a parade
in Balsam Lake.

College Bound Math and Science

Student leadership groups have
been busy planning and facilitating
events at UHS. Student Council
organized the first week of school to
welcome our students back from
the summer. FFA is busy preparing
for the upcoming Fall  Leadership
Workshop, Ag Olympics w/ families,
and the national convention in
Indiana 

Fall sports is well under way for
middle and high school students.
We have over 220 students
participating in golf,  volleyball,
tennis, cross country, football, and
soccer. New coaches include Trent
Nyhus, Sierra Delozier, and Jessica
Grams. 
Newly formed Eagle Ambassadors
are busy developing student spirit
and great sportsmanship. 

College Bound Math & Science is a year-round
pre-college program for 9-12 grade students to
help them realize their potential to excel in math
& science; expose them to STEM majors and
careers; and encourage students to pursue
college degrees in these fields. CBMS students
must be a first-generation college student or
meet income eligibility guidelines.  All free!
Teaching staff with a focus on
collaboration and engagment.
Unity High School staff have always been a
tremendous team of professionals that
constantly support each other. This year we
embark on a process of protected time each
week for teachers to plan, do, study, and act
regarding their impact on student learning. 

CURRENT EVENTS

WIAA Playoffs begin Oct. 2nd
for Girls Golf and Oct. 7th for
Girls Tennis.

New Staff

Unity FFA represented at WI State Fair.
The Unity FFA Chapter had four members
selected to perform at the Wisconsin State Fair
this past week in the Wisconsin FFA Honors Band
and Choir. Katelynn Duxbury, Jillian Fisher, Sam
Majeske, and Jadyn Thaemert showcased their
musical talents to hundreds of fairgoers. Jadyn
willl also attend the National FFA Conf.  for the
2nd year as a part of the choir.

October 8th is our wonderful
annual Dig Pink Night at UHS.

October will include Parent
Teacher Conferences as a
great opportunity for staff and
families to connect.

Welcome back
to Ms. Kathryn
Highstrom. She

previously
served as an ELA
teacher at UHS,

and excited to be
an Eagle again.

Along with
teaching ELA,

she will provide
reading support
at UMS and UES.

Our
AWESOME

UHS
Student
Council

Members


